
   

Christ the King 

 Reception Autumn 1 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to welcome you all to Christ the King School!  All the children have settled 

well and seem to be enjoying their first week.   We have had a great time getting to know 

each other.     

We begin this year by learning "All About Me" and ask if you could please send a photo of 

your child as a baby into school by Monday 23rd September.  Please ensure you write your 

child's name on the back.  We will let you know about the different topics we are learning 

throughout the year. Our year will include additional topics initiated by the children, which 

could change our overview accordingly. If you have any skills or objects that might help us 

with our topics we would love to hear from you. 

Key Dates       

 

Monday 23rd September 2.15pm   

Phonics & Reading Workshop  

Echo First Photo being taken. 

Monday 30th September 2.15pm Maths Workshop 

Tuesday 9th October 8.45-9.45am Coffee Morning 
with HT & PTFA 

Friday 18th October 5-6pm School Disco 

Monday 4th November Staff Training Day 

Reminders 

Fruit Snack 

£2 donation towards cooking & gardening. 

Workshops 

Phonics and Reading Workshop 

We would like to invite you all to our Phonics and Reading Workshop on      

Monday 23rd September.  We will begin at 2.15pm and you will have an         

opportunity to find out about how your child will be learning phonics, the early 

stages of reading and how you can support your child at home.  

Maths Workshop 

On Monday 30th September, you are invited to the Maths Workshop at 

2.15pm where we will introduce how we teach Maths in the Early Years and 

give ideas for practical activities to support and develop your child’s maths 

skills at home.   

If you know a child who will be     

starting school in September 2020. 

please encourage their parents to join 

us for our Open Afternoon/Evening.   


